
O-3 

Past President’s Report 

Dana Braccia 
 

 

The Administration Committee conducted the evaluation of MPLA’s Executive Secretary, 

Newsletter Editor and Webmaster at Executive Board Meeting Oct. 17th in LaVista.  All received 

excellent reviews.   

 

The Committee recommends a 3% increase in salary for all three positions and will ask approval 

of that amount and changes to the appropriate 2013 budget lines at our January meeting. 

 

 

  
 


